.‘f:abametoong First Nation

Fort Hope Indian Reserve #64
P.O. Box 298 Tel.: (807) 242-7221
Eabamet Lake, ON POT 1L0 Fax: (807) 242-1441

June 8, 2016

Dear Mayor Scarpitt],

On behalf of the people of Eabametoong First Nation, | would like to thank you for your hospitality and
for extending a warm welcome to me, former Grand Chlef Harvey Yesno, and Councilor Louie Sugarhead
on May 10, 2016. S :

The morning tour and afternoon meetlng and dlscussmn were' very lnformatlve and our visit was
extremely interesting. In sharmg deta|ls of the'day with the rest of Council we commented on your
thoughtful attention to.detail = from the plhs and flag -raising ceremony to'the dellclous luncheon and
gifts — and we talked about the opportu nity before usin further explormg and developmg a partnership
with the Clty of Markham . : L

We are very mterested in pursurng a mutual; beneﬁmal relationshlp With you |n any of the areas we
discussed in person, mcludmg (but certalnly _::ot Ilmlted to) '

» Eabametoong Flrst Natlon 5 partlupatien ln Markham s 150th blrthday celebratlons for Canada

* participation of Eabametoong adults in skills training programs offered in the City of
Markham
o Howandin what.__a_r_
Eabametoongin B
no particular order): it
*  Preparatiotiof u n:;plans to envision future devé'lkopment in Eabametoong (e.g.,
youth centre senior’s rédidence, recreation centre, communrty hall, palliative care
centre, a busmees park, etc.) L
= Avisitbya medlcal field-clinic - '
»  Supply of medical equipment and’ sports eqmpment
= A Community Energy Plan — exploring how Eabametoong get off diese! and move to
more sustainable and renewable energy sources
» andmore...

of Markham might provide support and assistance to
ons as well as Community-Wide initiatives, such as {in




While much was discussed on May 10%, other areas for collaboration are possible that perhaps were not
mentioned, including our plans to develop a greenhouse operation and a sewing circle project, among
other initiatives.

Council will be passing a Band Council Resolution in the next week or so as a way to formalize
Eabametoong First Nation’s interest to continue the discussion in framing and pursuing a partnership

between our two communities.

We look forward to working with you on this endeavor and hope to ane day return your hospitality by
welcoming you to our territory.

Once again, thank you for hosting us in May and for everyone’s efforts in making the day so special for
us. We really appreciate the hard work that went into making the day a success.

In gratitude,

Chi7 Elizabeth Atlooka:n_f"”




